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Comment - I keep hearing how we're supposed to be a Judeo--Christian nation. If that's true then we would not 
tolerate sick people using ER's for medical care . All Virginians need to be enrolled in some sort of healthcare 
program to save the Commonwealth $$ in the longrun.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b696924... Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New... 10/16/2013

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b696924... Virginia Legislative Information Systems Mail - New... Page 1 of 1




